MEMORANDUM

TO: RULONA Drafting Committee, Reporter, Advisers and Observers

FROM: Patricia B. Fry

RE: Concluding Conference Call

DATE: March 17, 2010

Our next conference call probably will be our final opportunity to discuss our product prior to the NCCUSL Annual Meeting next July. The proverbial lady is getting ready to sing. A revised draft is ready for your review. We will concentrate our attention on the draft revisions which have been made as the result of our November meeting and our February conference call.

For your convenience I am attaching a copy of the report of the November drafting meeting, itemizing the decisions made at that time. In the process of revision there has been a certain amount of reorganization, but I believe this report will help you to identify the changes that have been made.

Since our call will last no more than 90 minutes, it will be necessary to adhere closely to an agenda. I propose to devote no more than the first 30 minutes to the provisions on electronic recording. We will then turn, seriatim, to each of the matters identified in the enclosed report, devoting no more than 40 minutes total. The final 20 minutes will be available to discuss any new items raised by committee members or advisers, or, time permitting, observers prior to the commencement of our call.

By this memo, I am asking each committee members, adviser and observer to review the enclosed report and the revised draft and identify any issues or questions you wish to raise during our call. In addition, please identify any additional issues or questions you may have. It will be extremely helpful if you would prepare a brief note outlining your issues[s] or concern[s] for circulation to the entire group prior to our call.

My thanks to each of you for your time, energy and contributions throughout this process. It has been an honor to work with you. I look forward to working with you as we complete the draft and move on to the enactment process.